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To: Historic Preservation Committee

From: Lorry Kemp-Owner
Roswell Provisions / Le Bistro

Date: March 19, 2014

Re: Letter of Intent—Addition of shutters/wood panels

This letter is a formal request for permission to use wood shutters and panels
to enhance the front door of our business on the street level. It is the same
look that we have used in decorating the inside of Roswell Provisions, a
Canton street favorite, along with our newly renovated “Le Bistro.” The
shutters and wood panels are tasteful and add charm to a formerly bland
street presence. | believe it is in the accordance with the Historic
Preservation Committee’s guidelines and best interest since there are many
photos from the early 1900°s of our current leased space which show a very
similar décor/style as we currently have. We have preserved that look that is
Historic Canton street in Roswell. These improvements are already in place,
since we were unaware that such a minor change needed approval from the
committee.
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